A Public Tender for Purchase of Pharmaceutical APIs

Tamin Pharmaceutical Investment Company (TPICO) intends to purchase required APIs for our
subsidiaries company through a public tender. Thus, APIs suppliers and Import Companies are
invited to fill out the below mentioned form No. QF - 20230312 and quote their competitive prices

along with COA for the following APIs just to tender@tpicopharma.com by the end of

2023.04.04, Tehran Local Time 23:00. Please contact +98 21 23539111 for further

information. You can also be authorized to send your quotation from other sources to be checked
in tender.

Note 1: Relevant purchase will be made if the price is competitive from approved suppliers and
the official letter of authorization must be presented.

Note 2: Tamin Pharmaceutical Investment Company (TPICO), 1s free to accept or reject any
quoted price in current tender.

Please do not CC your quotation to the traders and other (TPICO) emails.

Note 3: You are kindly request you to send us your trader's company registration documents and
official Gazette with latest changes that have been confirmed by embassy of Iran in China /India
or embassy of China /India in Iran.

Please also let us have certified copy of identity documents of authorized signatories which the
name of these persons should be the ones mentioned in official Gazette.



